
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Armed Robberies 

017th District (Albany Park) 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to several Armed Robberies that have occurred within the 
boundaries of the 017th District (Albany Park). There have been several robberies in 
which one or two offenders approach the victims on the street, and demand the 
victim's property while pointing a handgun at the victim. 
  
Incident times and locations: 

• 3800 block of N. Hamlin on November 9, 2016 at 1:30am. 

• 4600 block of N. Pulaski on November 9, 2016 at 9:30am. 

• 2700 block of W. Wilson on November 12, 2016 at 10:00pm. 

• 3300 block of N. Avers on November 15, 2016 at 12:15am. 
 
 

About the Offender: 
One or two male black offenders, both were described as being between 18 to 20 
years old, 5'7" – 6'0" tall and weighing between 150-170 lbs. Both subjects were 
described as wearing dark colored clothing.  
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
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